City of Albugquerque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

March 23, 2001

Rick Beltramo, PE
Bohannan Huston, Inc
7500 Jefferson NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Ridgeview Subdivision Drainage Study revision
Engineer’s Stamp not dated, (A11/D1F)

Dear Mr. Beltramo,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 3-13-00, the above
referenced revision to the approved Drainage Study is approved for Work Order. Prior to
release of the Work Order, the Infrastructure List will need to be amended to reflect these
changes. In addition, a public easement and covenant and agreement will need to be
recorded for the offsite pond. :

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.
Sincerely,

Bosdl, A ﬁg/w '
Bradley L. Bingham, P

Sr. Engineer, Hydrology
C: CoA # 657981
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